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RETURN RECEIPT NO. 5051 0463 

Mr. Carl Padilla 
CIP, Inc. 
#51 CR5570 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

RE: Notice of Violation for the CIP, Inc. Farmington Facility 

Dear Mr. Padilla: 

CIP, Inc. received, by Certified Mail, a discharge plan renewal notification on February 
14, 2001 notifying CIP, Inc. that the discharge plan (GW-228) covering the operations at 
the Farmington facility was to expire May 9,2001. To date the OCD has not received an 
application for renewal ofthis discharge plan. Continued operations at CIP, Inc.'s 
Farmington facility will be in violation of WQCC Rules and Regulations. 

Please note the following regulation: 

WQCC 3106.F. I f the holder of an approved discharge plan submits an application for 
discharge plan renewal at least 120 days before the discharge plan expires, and the 
discharger is not in violation of the approved discharge plan on the date of its expiration, 
then the existing approved discharge plan for the same activity shall not expire until the 
application for renewal has been approved or disapproved. A discharge plan continued 
under this provision remains fully effective and enforceable. An application for discharge 
plan renewal must include and adequately address all of the information necessary for 
evaluation of a new discharge plan. Previously submitted materials may be included by 
reference provided they are current, readily available to the secretary and sufficiently 
identified to be retrieved. [12-1-95] 

The discharge plan renewal application for the above facility is subject to WQCC 
Regulation 20NMAC 6.2.3114. Every billable facility submitting a discharge plan 
renewal will be assessed a fee equal to the filing fee of $100.00. After January 15, 2001 
renewal discharge plans require a flat fee equal to $1,700.00 for oil field service facilities 
pursuant to revised WQCC Regulations 20NMAC 6.2.3114. A copy of the revised fee 
schedule was included for your assistance. The $100.00 filing fee is to be submitted with 
each discharge plan renewal application and is nonrefundable. 
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Please make all checks payable to: NMED-Water Quality Management and addressed 
to the OCD Santa Fe Office. Please submit the original discharge plan renewal 
application and one copy to the OCD Santa Fe Office and one copy to the OCD Aztec 
District Office. Note that the completed and signed application form must be 
submitted with your discharge plan renewal request. A complete copy of the 
regulations is also available on NMED's website at www.nmenv.state.nm.us). 

If the above-sited facility no longer has any actual or potential discharges and a discharge 
plan is not needed, please notify this office. If the CIP, Inc. has any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact Mr. Jack Ford at (505) 476-3489. Failure to submit an 
application for renewal of Discharge Plan GW-228 by May 29,2001 will result in 
further compliance actions, which may include civil penalties. 

Sincerely, 

Roger C. Anderson 
Oil Conservation Division 

cc: OCD Aztec District Office 
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